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Highway Superintendent Report: 11/21/2023: Richard Meilleur 
 
 
We have been busy cutting brush by hand and with the Boom Mower. 
 
We have also cleaned ditches at several locations. 
 
The new Plow Truck is completed and will be getting delivered next 
week. I talked with Allegiance today and they are retorquing and 
doing final check over this week.  
 
We have touched up most of our dirt roads with the grader and they 
are in pretty good shape. 
 
I am still waiting on quotes for the Heaters. 
 
Upstate Doors is getting me a quote on new door seals for the truck 
bays. They should be able to install them within the next couple of 
weeks. 
 
I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.  
 


